
From: Kathy Alloway
To: agenda comments
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fwd: I support Ordinance 967. Please acquire the beach property at the southern end of 27th Ave

NW
Date: Monday, May 23, 2022 9:03:46 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Kathy Alloway <kathyalloway@comcast.net>
Date: May 23, 2022 at 9:01:00 AM PDT
Cc: Tom Mc Cormick <tommccormick@mac.com>
Subject: I support Ordinance 967.  Please acquire the beach property at the
southern end of 27th Ave NW

﻿My name is Katherine Alloway

I live in Shoreline, WA

I am addressing Agenda Item 9(c)

COMMENTS

 I support the city buying the beach parcel. I have lived in lower Richmond Beach
for 37 years. I have walked over a mile to access the beach which involves a lot of
uphill and downhill walking.  When walking over the bridge to 27th Ave. to
access the beach, it is a pleasant short walk. Purchase of the beach parcel will
make it legal and a nice walk for many of us who live below 20th Ave NW. 
 Secondly, if the city owned the proposed beach parcel - the city would then be
able to monitor the loud music (and bonfires) that can be heard late into the night
by residents living close to the water.
 We Richmond Beach residents pay a significant amount of tax money to live
here. I would love to see this extension of our public beach land to be made
legally available – for us and for those that follow us.
 Please vote for this ordinance.
Kathy Alloway

Sent from my iPhone
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